
November 21, 2024         
 
 
Dear Families, 

It’s amazing to think we’re already approaching the end of November and wrapping up 
the first school term!  The students deserve much praise for putting in much effort to 
finish their class assignments. December will be an action-packed month, so please 
mark your calendar with the following events.    

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hon   
 
 
Raz-Kids  
Things have been sorted out with the Raz-Kids provider and students can now access 
the online reading resource with the same password—thank you for your patience!  
There are revised login instructions in your child’s planner pocket.  Please let me know 
if the reading assignments or selections are either too easy or difficult for your child’s 
reading level. 
 
MS Teams 
You can login to view new content on the General page and on your child’s page. 
 
Hip Hop (December 2 - 6) 
All classes will be getting hip hop lessons during this week and there will be a 
performance for parents on the Friday December 6.   
 
Festive Sweater Day (Wednesday December 18) 
Staff and students are welcome to come dressed in a festive sweater or attire to show 
some school and holiday spirit. 
 
Report Cards (Wednesday December 18)  
Term 1 progress reports will be sent home. 
 
Pancake Breakfast & Pajama Day (Friday December 20) 
This annual event brings great joy to students who can be comfy in their pajamas while 
enjoying pancakes together.  Stay tuned for more info.  
 
 
 
 


